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TILES
All In One Paint & Primer
CHARACTERISTICS:

APPLICATION:

FLEETWOOD TILES all in one paint &
primer is a water based single pack
coating formulated to provide
excellent adhesion for ceramic tiles.

RECOMMENDED USE:
FLEETWOOD TILES all in one paint &
primer is designed to rejuvenate and
transform your kitchen or bathroom
tiles leaving a highly durable, mould
resistant, water-proof finish.

AVAILABILITY:
1.0 – 2.5 litre

FINISH:
Soft Sheen

COLOUR:
White

SPECIFIC GRAVITY:
1.29 +/- 0.2

VOC:
44g/litre

VOLUME SOLIDS:

THINING:
Normal use (not to be exceeded):

Stir thoroughly before use and

Add up to 1 part clean water to 10

apply using a synthetic brush or

parts paint.

mohair roller. Apply 2 coats. Do

Conventional spray application:

not apply in temperatures below

Add up to 1 part clean water to 2.5

0

10 C.

parts paint.

Apply with a synthetic (nylon,

Airless spray application:

polyester or blend) bristle brush, roller,

Add up to 1 part clean water to 5 parts

pad applicator or airless sprayer

paint.

SURFACE PREPARATION

SPRAY RECCOMENDATIONS:

To get the best results, ensure

Conventional Spray:

surfaces to be painted are sound,

Satisfactory through most equipment.

clean and dry and free from all
defective or poorly adhering material

Airless Spray:

such as dirt, grease or wax. Remove

A typical set up for airless spray

any existing dirt, grease, mould or

application would be a minimum

mildew before painting. If you are

working pressure on paint of 133 bars

concerned about existing mould and

with a spray tip size of 0.43mm and a

mildew first treat the area with

spray tip angle of 60ºC

Fleetwood Mould Remover.
38%

SPREADING RATE:
12m2 per litre

If there is heavy contamination wash
the area thoroughly with a detergent
such as sugar soap. Allow to dry

DRYING TIME:

before coating. Repair damaged

Touch Dry

1 hour

grouted areas before coating.

Recoat

4 hours

PRECAUTIONS:
Keep out of reach of children. Ensure
good ventilation during application and
drying.
In case of contact with eyes rinse
immediately with plenty of water. To
remove splashes from skin use soap
and water or a recognised skin
cleaner.
Do not take internally. Contains no
added lead.

CLEAN UP:
Clean up with soap and water. After
clean-up be sure to flush any spray
equipment with solvent to prevent
rusting.
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